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Sue and I celebrated our 40th wedding anniversary in 2013 by going to Tahiti. We had been there before 

but this time we spent three weeks and visited several smaller less populated islands. On one island, we 

stayed on a resort that had fewer than 20 guests. The economy has obviously strained international travel. 

Greetings and best wishes for the holiday!

SUE AND GARY

HOME SWEET HOME ON TIKEHAU GINGER



In July, we traveled to Great Britain to celebrate the wedding of Sue’s cousin’s daughter, 
Carolyn and her husband Greg. The wedding party spent four days at a resort near in the 
Cotswolds in England. This gave the various families opportunity to get to know each other 

and enjoy the festivities. We 
were in the company of two of 
Sue’s cousins on her father’s 
side.!!
Following the wedding, we 
rode the train to Scotland for 
the annual Edinburgh Tattoo. 
This is the premier military and 
highland band demonstration. 
In addition to the Scottish pipe 
bands, precision musicians 
and dancers from around the 
world performed. We then went 
to Aberdeen and enjoyed 
atypical sunny weather while 
visiting the place where Sue 
was born and spent her first 8 
years.!

United Kingdom

COUSIN MICHAEL WITH GARY AND SUE AT THE WEDDING
ABERDEEN BEACH

ABERDEEN BEACH
EDINBURGH TATTOO

HEATHER

OLD ABERDEEN



We	
  wish	
  you,	
  our	
  friends	
  and	
  family,	
  well	
  for	
  
the	
  coming	
  year	
  and	
  hope	
  that	
  you	
  have	
  
pleasant	
  holidays	
  wherever	
  you	
  may	
  be!	
  

We	
  have	
  recently	
  revised	
  our	
  website	
  and	
  you	
  can	
  see	
  new	
  photos	
  and	
  blog	
  posts.	
  

	
  visit	
  us	
  at:	
  

http://www.itater.com

In the fall we traveled to see Gary’s younger brother, Randy and his family on Whidbey 
Island in Washington. This was relaxing and we had opportunity to fish for salmon. No 
catches that day but a wonderful time on the waters near Deception Pass. !!
As you may suspect, Sue and Gary were very active with several smaller trips. We 
continue to bicycle and Gary plays tennis 3 times a week. Soon it will be a much 
anticipated ski season. We have recently stopped Scottish dancing because it was causing 
leg and back injuries. !!
This spring, Sue and her brother Dick, traveled up to Edmonton and over to Victoria on 
Vancouver Island. They enjoyed spending time together and visiting a few airplane 
museums along the way. While they did that, Gary went to Wyoming and Montana to see 
old friends and to enjoy solo outdoor activities. !!
Gary’s brother David lives in the Boise area and we see him often.!!
This past year was wonderful and we continue to be thankful for our good health and free 
time in retirement.!


